
Missing woman may be on South
Shore

Sara Reyes

A  woman  with  ties  to  South  Lake  Tahoe  has  been  reported
missing to Carson City sheriff’s detectives.

Sara Reyes, 56, has been missing since at least Sept. 10.

Authorities say she is homeless and could be on the South
Shore, or in Carson City or Reno.

Anyone with information is asked to call Detective Sal Acosta
at 775.283.7855 or sacosta@carson.org, or Capt. Brian Humphrey
at 775.283.7850.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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